Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION IV-A CALABARZON

December 18, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

POSTPONEMENT OF THE COORDINATION MEETING WITH
DIVISION INFORMATION OFFICERS AND CONDUCT OF
INFORMATION CARAVAN

With reference to the Regional Memorandum No. 848 s. 2024, titled
Coordination Meeting with Division Information Officers and Conduct of Information
Caravan, please be informed that the said activity shall be postponed on a later date
to be scheduled in 2025. The final date shall be announced in a separate advisory.
Other provisions stated in the previous Memorandum are still in effect.

Should there be queries or concerns pertaining to the activity, kindly contact
Mr. Ariel Azuelo at pau.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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